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CONSTRUCTION ALERT
LANE REDUCTION ON GALE AVENUE BETWEEN FULLERTON ROAD
AND PLAZA DRIVE FOR UTILITY INSTALLATION,;
LOCAL BUSINESS ACCESS WILL BE MAINTAINED
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Edison Work Area

Southern California Edison contractors will perform utility work along Gale Avenue west of Fullerton Road (see

map above). The work will include investigatory drilling, excavation and the installation of high voltage power
lines.

WHAT TO EXPECT

The work will be performed within the current road closure area on Gale Avenue west of the Fullerton Road
intersection. Traffic lanes west of Fullerton Road will be reconfigured to a single lane in each direction and will
continue to allow east-west travel along Gale Avenue. The traffic configuration east of Fullerton Road will remain
the same. All adjacent sidewalks will remain closed. Access to local business will be maintained. Motorists and
pedestrians are urged to obey posted signs and to exercise caution while in the vicinity of construction activity.
Noise, dust and vibration will be monitored for compliance with applicable limits.

WHEN

The utility work will commence on Monday, March 9, 2020 and is expected to be completed by Wednesday, March
25, 2020. Work will be performed Monday through Friday between 6:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. Weekend work is
not anticipated.

Para informacion o preguntas, por favor llame al teléfono directo o visite el sitio web en:
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For the most up-to-date information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org
Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!

Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice. Rev 3/6/20
Work activity is subject to weather conditions.



